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NATIONAL LEAGUE OF CITIES “CENTENNIAL 

ROADSHOW” MADE A STOP IN FLORISSANT

 

 

The NLC (National League of Cities) Centennial Roadshow:  100 Year, 100 Cities Visited the City 
of Florissant on Monday, July 8th. City officials gave NLC a tour of the city and some prominent 
projects happening right now to show that Florissant is always moving forward.  
 
“The roadshow kicked off in February at the very place of NLCs’ inception, the University of 
Kansas. Since February, NLC has been traveling across the country, making stops in cities of all 
sizes, from coast to coast. As part of this celebratory journey, NLC will be making visits to 
municipalities in the Midwest.” www.nlc.com  
 
NLC happened to be here at the same time as the ribbon cutting ceremony for our brand new 
Bangert Pool, which had a very big turnout and showed how tight-knit our community can be. 
The members of NLC got to meet residents, the Florissant Fish Swim team, our Mayor and 
Chief, City Council, City staff, community leaders, and so much more! 
 
Mayor Lowery presented NLC with a key to the City and thanked them for highlighting the place 
that we call home.  NLC then presented the city with some original artwork to be presented in 
City Hall that symbolizes the Centennial Roadshow.  
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